We’re listening to
your feedback

You’ve been giving us feedback on your care and treatment. You told us:

- "More reception staff, they were obviously stressed"
- "l think the Practice is doing really well in difficult times. Staff are great"

- "Please increase the number of call - handlers at 8am and 1pm, even if only for 15
minutes”

- "The information screen did not show which room to go to"

- " would like to know more about the options for booking an appointment online or by
telephone”

- "The service was excellent, from booking in with the Receptionist who has a beautiful
telephone manner,very helpful to then seeing the Doctor who is always very thorough,
kind and lots of patience."

We’'re listening and this is what we’re doing:

We are currently in the process of recruiting a new Receptionist to support patient
demand. We are aware of the traffic on the phone lines at 8am/1pm and believe this
will be reduced once we have recruited.

Thank you for the comments regarding the information screen. We appreciate this and
we will look into this with immediate effect.

Appointments can be made at 8am or 1pm or are prebookable up to 1 week ahead.
These are available to book via telephone, patient access or the NHS app. More
information on these options can be found on our website www.tutburypractice.nhs.uk

Having your say helps to improve care for everyone so please keep putting us to the test
by giving us your feedback each time you use our services.

The NHS Friends and Family Test
www.nhs.uk/friendsandfamily
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	Add text here: - "More reception staff, they were obviously stressed"

- "I think the Practice is doing really well in difficult times. Staff are great"

- "Please increase the number of call - handlers at 8am and 1pm, even if only for 15 minutes" 

- "The information screen did not show which room to go to" 
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Thank you for the comments regarding the information screen. We appreciate this and we will look into this with immediate effect. 
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